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Letter or Email Response: 
Intense urban development as proposed would destroy Loughton, which is already becoming overcrowded. A separate 
site outside town such as a garden village would be better. The green spaces in Loughton are essential for recreation 
and physical and mental well being. Debden in particular would be irrevocably damaged by building on its green 
spaces. The roads , schools and medical services are under strain at present. Any further so called developments would 
create acute problems and the District Council would not be able to exercise control over these areas.    
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